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During Paul's years at Fuller we bonded as missionaries and mission family. As 

colleagues in missiology I could list much that I learned from Paul, -insights that 

enriched my own understanding and made me a better teacher. I have lost a 

confidant, creative scholar-friend and honored brother in Christ. 
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